
 

Announcement 

OTHERS SALUTICA BERHAD QUARANTINE ON PRODUCTION 
WORKERS 

SALUTICA BERHAD 

 

Type Announcement 

Subject OTHERS 

Description SALUTICA BERHAD 

QUARANTINE ON PRODUCTION WORKERS 

We wish to inform that a number of our production workers have been tested positive for COVID-19. We had 

immediately closed the affected production areas for deep cleaning and sanitization and affected production 

workers have been quarantined accordingly. Meanwhile, disinfection exercises, wearing face mask and 

practising social distancing will continue to be strictly put in place. 

  

We will continue to work closely with relevant authorities and follow the standard operating procedures from 

Ministry of Health ("MOH") and National Security Council ("NSC") to ensure the safety of our employees. 

  

As of the date of this announcement, over 60% of our workforce has received two (2) doses of the Covid-19 

vaccination under the Program Immunisasi Industri Covid-19 Kerjasama Awam Swasta ("PIKAS").  

  

This announcement is dated 24 August 2021. 

 


